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Update to Executive Scrutiny Committee – 4 July 2006 
 
 
 
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
 
The Committee have received evidence in relation to the recommendations 
outlined in the Access to Services Scrutiny Review, and an update on the 
relevant part of the HQN mock inspection report. 
 
An action plan has been created as a result, outlining Members’ responses to 
Tristar’s implementation plan, and a number of reality checks are being 
undertaken by Members throughout June to compare current service 
provision with previous service provision and to test progress against the 
action plan. 
 
 
Timescale for Review 
 
The timescale for the review remains unchanged from the original project plan 
with the Select Committee agreeing their final report on 31 August with 
submission to Tristar Board on 22 September and Cabinet on 5 October. 


